
 

MEMO 
 
 
To: Common Council 

From: City Attorney, Tim Greenwood 

Date: December 17, 2024 

Re: Repealing and Replacing Ordinance 7.02 

 

 
 
Background Information: 
At the December 2, 2024, Public Protection and Safety Committee meeting the Committee 
was presented with information related to changes Outagamie County made to speed limits 
of county highways that run within the City.  These changes were not reflected in portions of 
our Ordinances that state the speed limit in those areas.  Specifically, one change in speed 
on Highway “CE” between the intersections of Highway 55 and Fieldcrest Drive and a 
second change to Highway “Q” North of Highway “CE.”  This proposed Ordinance updates 
the City’s ordinance to reflect the speed limits set by Outagamie County. 
 
Budget: 
None. 
 
Staff Recommended Action: 
Approve the proposed Ordinance Repealing and Replacing Section 7.02, Speed limits, within 
the municipal code. 


